
Oct. 26, 2016 
 
UPDATE: PayPal Issue Resolved - Registrations Can be Processed  
 
Great news: We're up and running again!  
 
Girl Scouts of Greater Los Angeles (GSGLA) can now accept payments on eBiz for any 
registrations for membership, programs, or trainings. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we worked with Girl Scouts of the USA and PayPal to resolve 
the issue. 
 
Ready to register for membership, programs, and trainings? Click here to access eBiz. 
 
Need support? Please contact Customer Care or our Help Desk. 

 

https://gsusa.ebiz.uapps.net/vp/default.aspx?pid=52
https://gsusa.ebiz.uapps.net/vp/default.aspx?pid=52
mailto:customercare@girlscoutsla.org
http://www.girlscoutsla.org/pages/ebiz/help_desk.html

